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FELLOWSHIP AND AWARDS COMMITTEES

The Fellowship Committee will be meeting on 27 May 1998 and members are asked to give thought
to appropriate nominations. Fellowship by nomination forms need to be received by the end of April
and the President will be writing to all faculties shortly.

RCGP COLLEGE AWARDS

The Awards Committee will be meeting on 3 June 1998 and nominations are also sought for this
year’s College Awards. A full list of awards is now available in the new booklet College Awards on
request. This gives details of all College Awards: both by nomination and competition.

THE JOHN FRY AWARD

Nominations are sought for the 1998 John Fry Award. This award is in the form of a silver medal
which is presented at the College AGM. It is presented to a younger Member or Fellow of the
College who has promoted the discipline of General Practice through research and publishing as a
practising GP. Nominations for the Award should be made in confidence to the Chairman of the
Awards Committee, Royal College of General Practitioners, 14 Princes Gate, London SW7 1PU.
They should include supporting information on the work of the nominee aged 45 years or younger at
the closing date of the award and should be accompanied by a submission from the nominating/spon-
soring College member, together with an additional letter of support. Additional details are available
from the Clerk to the Awards Committee at the College for those interested in the Award.

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS: 30 April 1998

THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION AWARD

Nominations are sought for the 1998 Patient Participation Award. The award which is to the value of
£1000 is to be used either to benefit the patients of a practice or to further patient participation in the
UK. Applications or nominations may be accepted from any member of the practice team, patient
group, or patient of a practice. For a copy of the criteria please contact the Clerk to the Awards
Committee.

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS: 30 June 1998

THE BILL STYLES MEMORIAL AWARD

The Royal College of General Practitioners invites applications for this year’s Bill Styles Memorial
Award. The Bill Styles Memorial Award is to be presented to a younger Member or Associate of the
College. It is intended to encourage younger general practitioners to further their education either
within the UK or by travel abroad. Applicants must be Members or Associates of the Royal College
of General Practitioners and aged 35 years or younger at the closing date of the award.

The award takes the form of a project grant which will be awarded in two stages: half at the Annual
General Meeting of the College in November and half on completion of the final report. A certificate
signed by the President and Chairman will be presented along with the cheque at the AGM.
Additional details and criteria are available from the Clerk to the Awards Committee.

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS: 30 June 1998

Further details and application forms available from:
Royal College of General Practitioners, 14 Princes Gate, Hyde Park, London, SW7 1PU
Tel: 0171 581 3232 Fax: 0171 589 3145

Catherine Messent Clerk of the Awards Committee -
Ext 246  Email: cmessent@rcgp.org.uk

or Mayuri Patel, Assistant Committee Clerk to the Awards Committee -
Ext 233 Email: mpatel @rcgp.org.uk




RUDOLF FRIEDLAENDER
MEMORIAL FUND

This Fund was founded in 1968 to commemorate a well-known
general practitioner in the Manchester area. Funds were raised
from amongst his former patients and friends, and sufficient
capital is now available to distribute from interest approxi-
mately £1,000 per year.

Since 1968 awards have been given to general pract-
itioners covering research in many diverse fields covering the
social, medical and organisational problems met
within general practice.

The award is designed to assist in financing the following

aims:

(1) The preparation, completion and publication of a
particular item of research or observations made in gener-
al practice.

(2) The preparation and presentation of already
completed work or findings in general practice.

It is an annual award and the closing date for applications is
September 30th each year. It is publicised by advertisement in
the British Medical Journal and also by feature articles in
many of the popular free medical publications going out to
general practitioners.

The adjudicators consist of five doctors who meet towards the

end of October or beginning of November each year to assess
the applications and make the awards.

Application forms are available from Dr M A Casson, 599
Wilmslow Road, Didsbury, Manchester 20.

New Dictionary

of Medical Ethics

» A practical and thought-provoking introduction to the
most important ethical issues in medicine today

 Contains over 700 concise entries contributed by today's
outstanding practising clinicians and medical ethicists

e Covers subjects ranging from the doctor-patient relationship
and health service management, to controversial issues such
as abortion, AIDS, and euthanasia

* Provides extensive cross references for suggested further
reading

An essential purchase for all health care workers,
medical lawyers, students, and anyone with an interest
in medical ethics.

ISBN 0 7279 1001 9

304 pages September 1997
UK £19.95; Overseas £23.00
(BMA members £18.95; £22.00)

Order your copy today on our credit card
hotline 0171 383 6185/6245 or write to BM
BMJ Publishing Group, PO Box 295,

Publishing
London WC1H 9JR Group

Egperienced Doctors

Prescribe
yourSelf’ a
revitalising tonic

YYYYVY V!

You're a dedicated profz.s,sionéxl. Bu¢, these days,
you'rz bzginnjng to lose (ho:‘. raw enthu»SiASI’Il
you had at the start. It's time to give your
career a boost. And we know a proven course of
treatment: the VSO experience.

By sharing your skills with a third werld
connnunity, yeu w’iH }13\/«2 an v,xcdlznt
opportunity to build new friendships,
discover hidden strengths and gain a
unique view of a very different culture.
We have a number of opportunities for GPs
all over the world. But, despite the distance,
we'll make sure you are able to k&:«.p up with
developments at home by sending you the

professional journal of your che.

alse maintain your NYS pension payments,

as well as offzr’ing a free return air {ickef,
free accommedation and a modest but

comfortable living allowance.

Like any treatment, this one is most
beneficial if you complete the recommended
course - in this case, a two year placement.

It means you can get closer to the
community and see the results of your work.
However, we can alse offer a limited number

of 1 year assignments.
But before you apply, please ask yourself the
following questions. Are you
with at least ¢wo years' professio

Could you thrive in an unfamiliar

environment on a medest income? Are you
flexible and someone who values human
relationships? Are you free of dependants

and entitled to unrestricted entry to the UK?

'

If you can answer 'yes' to all these questions,
please contact our Enquiries Uni¢ who will
happy te send you infermation and answer
any queries you may have, on 0181 780 7500
(24 hours), quoting reference BIGY. VSO,
31y Putney Bridge Road, Lendon SW13 2BN.
Altarna:ivdy, visit our website at:
http://w'ww.onzwoz‘ld.or‘g/v;\?o/

vsgg

Cha rity num ber 31393y




The Medical
Directory

1998

The Medical Directory 1998

With a significant number of new and updated
entries from the previous edition, The Medical
Directory 1998 is the most comprehensive and
accurate source of biographical information on
medical practitioners and health related
organisations throughout the UK.

NAMED PERSONNEL COVERED:

132,889 medical personnel, including:
# over 24,000 Consultants

4 over 31,000 GPs

HEALTHCARE ORGANISATIONS COVERED INCLUDE:
& over 1800 NHS hospitals

€ 294 Independent sector hospitals

@ 527 NHS Trusts

& Research institutions, universities and medical
schools

A powerful and essential guide to key clinical
names in UK healthcare for all medical
professionals, researchers, administrators,
medical suppliers, libraries and health insurance
companies.

Price £175 ISBN: 186067 285X

For further details or to place an order, please contact Peter White at FT Healthcare,

quoting code 21055A -
Fax: 0171 896 2449

Tei: 0171 896 2405

The Medical Directory Database
CD-ROM - Spring ‘98

Updated every 6 months, the CD-ROM provides
faster and more versatile access to all the data
contained within The Medical Directory:

REFERENCE VERSION: £270 +VAT
For those who regularly use The Medical Directory
for research and reference, this CD saves time and
effort. Fast and easy to install on to your own PC,
you can run searches of the entire database in
seconds, using a flexible range of search criteria.

SEARCH OPTIONS INCLUDE:
Name Senior Partner
Job Title FundHolder

Qualifications

Specialty

Geographical area

LABELS DOWNLOAD VERSION: £750 +VAT

The ideal marketing tool for suppliers of services or
products to the UK healthcare sector.

All the flexibility, speed and search options of the
reference version, with the added ability to
download the selected lists or print out onto mailing
labels. In other words - 220,000 contacts (named
contact, address and telephone number) for less
than £4 per thousand to use time and time again.

FINANCIAL TIMES
Healthcare

www.fthealthcare.com



HOW TO PAY YOUR ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION BY DIRECT DEBIT

Automatic collection of fees by direct debit offers the greatest convenience and efficiency to members for renewal of annual
subscriptions. Should you wish to pay by direct debit on 1 April 1998 or to change your account details for future payments,
please complete and return the mandate form printed below (valid for sterling accounts held in the UK only). To comply with
banking regulations new mandate forms must reach the Membership Section by no later than Friday 6 March; any instructions
received after this date will be processed to take effect from 1 April 1999. The College operates two types of direct debit for
payment of membership subscription fees:

e Annual - alump sum payment due on or immediately after 1 April each year.

e Quarterly Instalments - payments are spread across four instalments due on or immediately after the first working day
of April, July, October and January. This method attracts an additional administrative fee set at £10 per annum, which is
added to your subscription payments.

I wish to pay by: [] Annual Direct Debit [] Quarterly Direct Debit Instalments

NB: If you do not tick one of these boxes it will be assumed that you wish to pay Annually.

R C GP Instruction to your Bank or DIRECT
Building Society to pay by Direct Debit Debit

Please fill in the form and send it to: Royal College of General Originator’s Identification Number
Practitioners 14 Princes Gate Hyde Park London SW7 1PU
Name and full postal address of your Bank or Building Society |

To The Manager Bank/Building Society Reference Number

Address

| G|P
Postcode Instruction to your Bank or Building Society

Names(s) of Account Holder(s) Please pay the Royal College of General Practitioners (RCGP) Direct

Debits from the account detailed in this Instruction subject to the
safeguards assured by the Direct Debit Guarantee. I understand that
this Instruction may remain with the RCGP and, if so, details will be
passed electronically to my Bank or Building Society.

Bank/Building Society account number

Branch Sort Code Signature(s)
Date
Banks and Building Societies may not accept Direct Debit Instructions for some types of account
"""""" o< T hie guarantee should be detached and retuined by the Payer |
The Direct Debit Guarantee DIRECT
®  This guarantee is offered by all Banks and Building Societies that take part in the Direct Debit Scheme. Debit

The efficiency and security of the Scheme is monitored and protected by your own Bank or Building Society.
@  If the amounts to be paid or the payment dates change RCGP will notify you ten working days in advance of your account being debited or as
otherwise agreed.

@ If an error is made by RCGP or your Bank or Building Society, you are g d afull and i diate refund from your branch of the
amount paid.

®  You can cancel a Direct Debit at any time by writing to your Bank or Building Society. Please also send a copy of your letter to us.

CONFIRMATION OF AMENDMENTS MADE TO SUBSCRIPTION BYE-LAWS

Amendments to the Bye-laws governing membership fees were agreed at the College’s 1997 AGM and will take effect for all
subscription payments from 1 April 1998. Full details appear on the College’s Internet Website (for further information please
refer to the “What’s New” page) or may be obtained from the Membership Section at Princes Gate.




CLASSIFIED ADVERTISEMENTS

Classified Advertisements are welcomed and should be sent to: Maria Phantis, Royal College of General Practitioners, 14 Princes Gate,
Hyde Park, London SW7 1PU. Telephone: 0171 - 581 3232. Fax: 0171 - 225 - 0629. Copy must be received three weeks before the 1st of the
month of issue to ensure inclusion. Every effort will be made to include advertisements received after this date but publication cannot be guaranteed
and the advertisement may have to be held over to the following issue. The publisher will not be responsible for any error in the insertion of,
or omission to insert, any advertisement. The charge for space in this section is £25.00 per single column centimetre, plus £10.00 if a box number is
required, plus VAT at 17.5%. Fellows, Members and Associates of the Royal College of General Practitioners may claim a 10% reduction. Replies to
box numbers should be sent to the above address, with the box number on the envelope. The inclusion of an advertisement in this Journal
does not imply any recommendation and the Editor reserves the right to refuse, amend or withdraw any advertisement without explanation.
All recruitment advertisements in this section are open to both men and women.

COURSES/CONFERENCES

L.et us help vou pass...

Intensive Revision Courses

London March 21/22 or Manchester March 14/15 1998

: sk
London 27-31 July 1998

SOC
London March 20-22 or Manchester April 3-5 1998

PDATE  (PGEA approved)
arch 9-13 1998

Contact us now for further details
PasTest, Dept BG, FREEPOST, Knutsford, Cheshire, WA16 7BR

TEL: 01565 755226 ms'Eg FAX: 01565 650264

P MSc/Diploma in Travel Medicine
\‘Q The University of Glasgow, in conjunction with the
(52 Scottish Centre for Infection and Environmental Health,

UNIVERSITY  offers a distance leaming MSc (Med Sci/Diploma in Travel
GLA;éOW Medicine. The first year (Diploma) comprises two distance
learning modules requiring 15 assignments based on

supplied teaching materials. There are two compulsory residential
components - four day introductory meeting, one week residential
practical course - and a one day examination. The second year (MSc
(Med Sci)) includes a one week residential research methods course,
six assignments and completion of a research study for the final

dissertation. Course runs from September to September.
Fees (1997-'98) - UK and EC students - £1605 each year
Overseas students - £3500 (under review) each year

Open to GPs, other doctors and nurses interested or involved in
travel medicine or occupational health. Course has maximum PGEA
accreditation.

Closing date for applications for 1998-'99 course is 1 May 1998.

For further information please contact:

Mrs Susan Harvey, Diploma in Travel Medicine,
Department of Infection and Tropical Medicine,
Ruchill Hospital, Bisland Drive, Glasgow, G20 9NB.

Telephone: 0141 946 7120. Ext 1368 or fax: 0141 946 6272.

U University of Hertfordshire

Faculty of Health and Human Sciences

Multi-Professional Issues in Health and Social Care
the impact on education and workforce planning

A One Day National Conference
Wednesday 6 May 1998

The conference is aimed at healthcare and social services managers, and educators
interested in professional education and workforce planning.

Keynote speakers are: Gill Newton, Head of Workforce Planning & Education. NHS
Executive: Dr Matt Muijen, Director, Sainsbury Centre for Mental Health; Professor
Janet Finch, Vice Chancellor, Keele University and Chair of CVCP Health Professions
Committee.

It is intended to provide a forum for discussion and debate, exploring:

1. The shape of the future workforce in health and social care
2. The feasibility of shared teaching and learning between professions
3. The future role of the health care professional

Call for Papers and Poster Presentations
in relation to the following three themes:
Professional Issues
Educational Issues
Human Resource Issues
Closing date for submission 12th February 1998

For further information on submission of papers and posters;
and/or registration please contact:

Vivienne Proffitt, Deputy Faculty Registrar, Faculty of Health & Human Sciences,
University of Hertfordshire, College Lane, Hatfield, Herts AL10 9AB

Tel: 01707 284979 Fax: 01707 284415 EMail: v.proffitt@herts.ac.uk

o

QUEEN MARY

AND WESTFIELD COLLEGE
UNIVERSITY OF LONDON

MSc & Diploma Course in Sports Medicine
offered by
St Bartholomew’s and The Royal London
School of Medicine and Dentistry
(formerly The London Hospital Medical College)

The longest established training course in Sports Medicine for
medical graduates offers a one year full time course (Oct-May
Diploma, Oct-Sep MSc) which provides the scientific background
and practical application across the breadth of Sports Medicine.
Applicants will be trained for the upcoming Diploma in Sports
Medicine offered by The Academy of Medical Royal Colleges.

At the Atlanta Olympic Games 13 former graduates of the course
represented their countries as Sports Physicians. Other graduates
include the current England Team Doctors for Rugby Football,
Cricket and Women’s Football amongst many other national
Governing Body Medical Officers. Students receive probably the
best lecture programme in the world (External examiner 1996) and
attend a variety of Sports Medicine clinics which include the
National Sports Centre Crystal Palace, the British Olympic Medical
Centre and Professional Football Clubs.

The course is recognised for Prolonged study leave for General
Practitioners to receive Educational Allowance & Locum Allowance.

For further details contact: Dr Roslyn Carbon, The Academic Dept.
of Sports Medicine, The Royal London Hospital (Mile End), Bancroft
Road, London, E1 4DG.

Tel: 0171 377 7839 Fax: 0181 983 6500
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COURSES/CONFERENCES

Key Advances in Effective
Management Symposia

organized by the Royal Society of Medicine ‘
1 Wimpole Street, London W1M SAE MEDICINE

Patron
HM Queen Elizabeth IT

The aim of these conferences is to generate key recommendations for clinical practice.

Conferences include:

¢ Asthma e Breast cancer ¢ Unstable angina
* Contraception ¢ Post myocardial infarction * Glaucoma

¢ Hypertension ¢ Indigestion * Psoriasis

* Prostatic cancer * Multiple sclerosis

Full details from:

Mrs Bronwyn Stirling, Academic Conference Department, Royal Society of Medicine,
1 Wimpole Street, London W1M SAE

Fax: +44 (0) 171 290 2977 Email: events@roysocmed.ac.uk

Each meeting has been accredited with 5 CME credits. PGEA applied for.

Accident & Emergency Medicine
| Conference

Tuesday, 31st March 1998

The RCGP is organising a one day conference to discuss the complex issues
relating to increasing pressure on managing emergency care within the
NHS. A range of speakers across a number of disciplines have been asked to
particularly concentrate on the interface between general practice and other
service providers. The meeting will be of interest to GPs, other team members
and NHS Executive staff with particular responsibility for emergency care. The
delegate fee to be confirmed. PGEA has been applied for.

For further details of the above event please contact:
RCGP Courses & Conferences Unit, 14 Princes Gate, London SW7 1PU.
Tel: 0171 823 9703 Fax: 0171 589 1428 Email: courses@rcgp.org.uk
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COURSES/CONFERENCES

MOORFIELDS EYE HOSPITAL

N.H.S. TRUST
Patron: Her Majesty The Queen
(in association with the Institute of Ophthalmology)

GENERAL PRACTITIONERS COURSE IN OPHTHALMOLOGY
27-29 APRIL 1998

A three day course will be held in the Clinical Tutorial Complex, Moorfields
Eye Hospital. The course has been put forward for approval to the PGEA
Scheme under Disease and Service Management.

The following sessions are scheduled:

The Watering Eye and Common Adnexal Problems
Neuro-ophthalmology

Diabetes

Glaucoma

Vitreo-retinal and Ocular Trauma

Strabismus

Medical Retina

Cataract

Each session will include lectures and the clinical demonstration of patients
from each service.

Course Organiser: Mr R D Daniel BSc RCS DO
COURSE FEE: £300 (to include lunch and refreshments)

For further details please contact:
The Courses Office
Postgraduate Medical Education Centre
Moorfields Eye Hospital
City Road
LONDON EC1V 2PD

Telephone: 0171 566 2248 Fax: 0171 566 2249

sof°%ke . South Bedfordshire Community
g E‘;— health Care Trust

%ﬁ BEYOND LISTENING -
Kams Rhetoric to Reality

Thursday 12 February 1998 - Vauxhall Recreation Club - Luton

South Bedfordshire has been at the leading edge of developing multi-
disciplined people centred community health services. Working in
partnership with users in the planning and delivery of care has made a
valuable contribution to the success of many service developments. This
conference will highlight issues and share innovations evolved in South
Bedfordshire as a direct result of national policy to:

“give greater voice and influence to users of NHS
services and their carers”

In addition, we will be welcoming keynote speakers to deliver national
perspectives, presenting the benefits and implications of involving users to
inform service development.

A range of practical examples of user involvement initiatives will be
included in the programme.

Who should attend: Policy and decision makers in public service;
Professionals with responsibilities in Community and Mental Health;
Continuing and Intermediate Care; Users; Carers and Voluntary Workers.

Keynote Speaker Barbara Stocking,
Regional Director, NHSE
Cost £95 - for full programme details please telephone

Elizabeth Selby, 01582 700200, Fax 01582 700151
South Bedfordshire Community Health Care Trust

THE MARGARET PYKE MEMORIAL TRUST

THE MANAGEMENT OF SEX HORMONES
IN GENERAL PRACTICE
Friday 27th March 1998
REGENTS COLLEGE, INNER CIRCLE, REGENT’S PARK,
LONDON NW1 4NS
PGEA Approved

John Guillebaud
Professor of FP & Reproductive Health
Honorary Consultant UCL Hospitals

Options for couples requesting
male or female sterilisation.

Implications for GPs of modern =~ Masoud Afnan
management of fertility and Consultant Gynaecologist
assisted conception. Director of Assisted Conception Unit
Birmingham Womens Hospital
Evidence-based prescribing of Philip Hannaford
oral contraception for GPs. Professor of Primary Care
Aberdeen University
Anti-depressants or Shaughn O'Brien
hormones for PMS? Professor & Head of Dept.
Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Keele University
The importance of HRT on Peter Collins

the cardiovascular system. Sen Lecturer, Hon Consultant Cardiologist

Royal Brompton Hospital, London

Laparotomy for gynae surgery Alfred Cutner

—is it out of date? Consultant Obstetrician & Gynaecologist
UCL Hospitals

Bridging the Peter Bowen-Simpkins

peri-menopausal gap. Cons Obstetrician & Gynaecologist

Singleton Hospital, Swansea

FEE: £90 Cheques made payable to the Margaret Pyke Memorial Trust.
Refunds can be obtained up to two weeks before the course date.

Please send fee or enquiries to: Heather Goodman, Margaret Pyke Centre,
73 Charlotte St, London W1P 1LB. Tel: 0171436 8390 Fax: 0171530 3646

Hospital Medicine in association with British Journal of Nursing
is proud to announce

PAEDIATRICS 1998

(CME Applied For)

16th & 17th March 1998
The Royal College of Physicians, London

PAEDIATRICS 1998 is designed for consultants and junior doctors who
have an interest in paediatric medicine. The conference will also appeal to
paediatric nurses. The speakers are all experts in their particular fields and
the programme has been designed to keep participants up to date with the
developments taking place in this specialty. The sessions will include:

Evidence-Based Paediatrics
Modern management of vesico-ureteric reflux
Clinical and ethical problems in the management of HIV Infections in children
Endoscopy in modern paediatrics
Immunisation world-wide - where are we going
Law and the hospital paediatrician
Recent advances in paediatric cardiology

For further information please complete the tear-off box and return to:

The Conference Manager Name
PAEDIATRICS 1998 Position
Mark Allen International Specialty
Communications Limited Address.

Croxted Mews, 286a-288
Croxted Road London SE24 9BY

Tel: +44 (0) 181 671 7521
Fax: +44 (0) 181 674 4550 Tel
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COURSES/CONFERENCES

Mental Health in Primary Care

MRCGP COURSE 20* February, Central London

99 * New approaches to mental health in primary care.
23 i 26 Mal'Ch l 89 Swansea ¢ Developing the relationships between primary care, specialist care and
social care.
Four day residential. Lectures, group work and vivas. Key speakers include: .
1l miners present. ion EA Professor Sir David Goldberg, Institute of Psychiatry
College exa pres tZAS.iCt on 63/2 and PG Dr Edward Peck, Centre for Mental Health Services Development
approved ( ours). Dr Chris Wright, Department of Health
Includes pre-course work and individual feedback. For further information please contact:
£425 (inclusive of accommodation and meals) Capita Training, Fourth Floor, Dean Bradley House
52 Horseferry Rd, London SW1P 2AS
Write for detalls to Dr Malcolm Lewis, 11 Ffynone Drive, Tel: 0171 222 5110 Fax: 0171 222 4952
Swansea SA1 6DB or phone 01792 417569. Brought to you by Capita Training in association with the C # A
Centre for Mental Health Services Development

YORK POSTGRADUATE MEDICAL CENTRE RESIDENTIAL REFRESHER COURSE FOR EXPERIENCED GP TRAINERS
York District Hospital, Wigginton Road, YORK YO3 7HE THE ROYAL HOTEL, WINCHESTER
FIVE -DAY GENERAL PRACTITIONER C.M.E. COURSE on 6th, 7th and 8th May 1998
P.G.EA M;'_'gl:::: tlosges applied for The Wessex Deanery is arranging a Refresher Course for experienced
, ) , GP Trainers to be organised and run by Prof Colin Coles of Bournemouth University
Monday all day You don't have to be ill to get better! in conjunction with Prof Alan Penny and the Department of Education
From management jargon to ...... ? . ,
Tuesday all day Evidence based medicine of King Alfred’s University College, Winchester
Wednesday all day Child Health Promotion/Paeds. The course will be run in the heart of historic Winchester by a highly experienced
update group of tutors from the Wessex Academy of General Practice Educators.
Thursday am Renal update for GPs
pm Neurology - become your own expert The course will comprise largely small group work which will address participants
Friday all day Ethics - by and for GPs needs as GP Trainers and will tackle current issues in general practice education,
COURSE FEES: Full week £225 One day £50 Half-day £25 including summative assessment, consultation video analysis, critical incident
York PGEA members, Retainees & Yorks. GP Registrars FREE analysis and portfolio based learning. In addition, there will be keynote lectures on

For detailed 1 form please contact: both evenings.

prog and app
Mrs Ruth Bycroft, Manager, Postgraduate Medical Centre . . : .
York District Hospital, Wigginton Road, YORK YOS 7HE The course is PGEA/Section 63 approved. £475 including accommodation.

Tel: 01904 647465/454325 Fax: 01904 632811 Further details from Margareth Attwood on 01962 863511 X390.

Counselling in General Practice
Study Day

Thursday 4th June, 1998

If you are thinking of employing a counsellor in your practice, or already
have a counselling service that you want to improve and develop, then this
study day is for you.

Leaders in the field of GP Counselling, service provision, research and
evaluation will make presentations and lead practical hands-on workshops
covering a range of issues which will enable you to enhance the service you
already provide or to set up a service appropriate to the practice’s needs.

For further details of the above event please contact:
RCGP Courses & Conference Unit, 14 Princes Gate, London SW7 1PU.
Tel: 0171 823 9703 Fax: 0171 589 1428 Email: courses@rcgp.org.uk
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RECRUITMENT

THE UNIVERSITY
OF BIRMINGHAM

DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL PRACTICE

CHAIR IN PRIMARY CARE RESEARCH
(CLINICAL OR NON-CLINICAL)

Applications are invited for this second established
Chair in the Department of General Practice, which
emphasises the importance of the discipline in the
Medical School. The new Chair will help consolidate
existing research programmes in this large research
based department with over 60 multi-disciplinary
staff. Excellent research infrastructure includes
networked IT support, an expert Primary Care
Clinical Trials Unit (PC CRTU) and a long standing
research practices network (MidReN). The
department also holds joint grants for collaborative
research initiatives in Health Economics (Professor
Raftery), a Regional Trials Unit (Professor Richard
Gray), and a secondary research facility (Dr Chris
Hyde). A new building to house General Practice is
at an advanced stage in planning.

The department runs an innovative and substantial
community based teaching programme (covering ali
5 years of the course) and manages a research
turnover exceeding £1 million/year. Major research
themes focus upon: Cardiovascular primary care;
Cancer screening trials; Upper gastrointestinal
research; Anticoagulation research; .
Diagnostic/decision support and Clinical guideline
implementation studies. Excellent links exist to other
clinical departments.

Applicants will demonstrate excellence in research,
with evidence of at least national eminence in their
field. Research expertise should be in either Healith
Services Research or Primary Care Epidemiology to
complement existing departmental strengths.

Departmental info on http:/medweb.bham.ac.uk/gp/
Informal enquiries to Professor Richard Hobbs,
Medical School, at the address below, telephone
0121 414 3768, (e-mail: f.d.r.hobbs @ bham.ac.uk) or
the Dean’s Office on 0121 414 4046.

Further particulars may be obtained from Mr P J F Scott,
Director of Staffing Services, The University of Birmingham,
Edgbaston, Birmingham B15 2TT. Tel: 0121 414 6478;

fax 0121 414 7043.

The closing date for applications is: Friday 20 February 1998.

Working towards equal opportunities.
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NCE UPFORTUNITIES

aggy cliffs, deep fjords, snow-capped mountains
and abundant wildlife are just a few of the natural
attractions Newfoundiand and Labrador has to offer. If you
would like to practice In a pristine environment and
perhaps the last bastion of clean air and pure water in
North America, consider Newlfoundiond and Labrador.
e Province of Newfoundiand and Labrador has a
number of unique and challenging rural positions
throughout the province for the right General Practitioner or
Specialist. These opportunities vary between salaried and
fee-for-service positions. Remuneration increases for
salaried physicians have been recently implemented.
ualifications are in accordance with the Newfoundiand
edical Board regulations. For further information on
the positions and the required qualifications, contact the
Recruitment Office or send a cunent resume to:
Physician Recruitment Coordinator
Newfoundland and Labrador Health Care Association
P.O. Box 8234
St. John’s, NF, Canada, A1B 3N4
Telephone (709) 364 6460
E-mail: cbutler@nlhca.nf.ca
Check out our home page: www.netfx.iom.net/nlhca

British Colombia, Canada

G.P. needed to join six member group in the
scenic Cariboo region. Emergency and obstetric
skills required.

For further information contact Ms. Tuula Lessard,
The Avery Clinic, 644 Front Street, Quesnel,
B.C. Canada, V2) 2K8.

Tel: (250) 992 8322. Fax: (250) 992 1563.
email: tulessar@quesnelbc.com
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The INFAI°®
13C-Urea Breath Test
provides the
answer.

el icensed for all
EU countries

eClinically tested
eSafe and cost-effective

*97% Sensitivity
and 98% Specificity

Helicobacter Test INFAI
A RAPID AND RELIABLE RESULT IN FOUR SAFE AND SIMPLE STEPS
(1) ( (2] [ © /4
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For information contact:

INFAI UK Ltd.

(4 )
— T—
o 7 - ,.)' Innovation Centre
University Road
Heslington
York YO1 5DG

. Telephone 01904 787452
Marketing Authorisation Holder: INFAI institut Fur biomedizinische Analytik & NMR, Imaging GmbH Universi . 142,
D-44799 Bochurp. Germany. Fax 01904 340678

umber in the C ity Register of Medicinal P EU/1/97/045/001 http: /www.infai.de




Royal College of General Practitioners

Sales Office

MEDICAL RECORD CARD PRICE LIST

Please add appropriate postage and packing to all orders and send payment with order

to the:

Sales Office, RCGP, 14 Princes Gate, Hyde Park, London SW7 1PU

Please allow up to 21 days for delivery.

AGE/SEX REGISTER CARDS

ASTHMA RECORD CARDS

CHILD HEALTH RECORD CARDS - FOLDED
CONTRACEPTION CARDS

DRUG TREATMENT CARDS

ELDERLY SCREENING CARDS

EPILEPSY CO-OPERATION CARDS

FLOW SHEETS

HEALTH PROMOTION CARDS

HORMONE REPLACEMENT THERAPY CARDS
MEDICAL SUMMARY - PROBLEM ORIENTATED
MENSTRUATION CARDS

OBSTETRIC CARDS

PATIENT QUESTIONNAIRE CARDS
PERSONAL HISTORY CARDS

PINK SUMMARY CARDS

REPEAT PRESCRIPTION CARDS

£15.50 per 500 + p&p

- £11.00 per 100 + p&p

£13.50 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£12.50 per 100 + p&p
£13.50 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£13.50 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£12.50 per 100 + p&p
£12.50 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p
£11.00 per 100 + p&p

POSTAGE AND PACKING CHARGES ON TOTAL NUMBER OF CARDS

ORDERED:

Up to 500 cards = £5.60
1000 cards = £7.15

1500 cards = £7.60
2000 cards = £8.25

For card orders totalling over 2000, postage costs available on request.




Royal College of General Practitioners - Sales Office

NEW PUBLICATIONS

Occasional Paper 76 The Human Side of Mediqine
Martyn Evans BA PhD and Kieran Sweeney MA MPhil MRCGP

This new paper brings together two recent lectures, Pictures of the
Patient: Medicine, Science and Humanities, and The Information
Paradox. With a common theme of evidence based medicine
examined from two different and illuminating angles, this paper
provides a fascinating insight into one of the most topical issues in
contemporary general practice.

They form essential reading on how evidence based medicine
functions within general practice. The Human Side of Medicine
prompts the medical profession to embrace a complex and stimulating
paradox and to weigh the advantages of evidence based thinking
against its principal shortcoming, its failure to recognise context and
uniqueness.

Price £13.00 (£11.70 to RCGP members). Postage included.

RCGP Handbook of Sexual Health in Primary Care
Yvonne Carter, Catti Moss and Anne Weyman

This handbook offers practical guidance on sexual health care for
those working in a primary care setting. Written by a team of experts
with a special interest in sexual health, from a variety of back-
grounds, this accessible handbook covers a broad range of topics.

Designed to be dipped into, or browsed through at length, the book
will be invaluable for all busy practitioners.

Price £18.00 (£16.20 to RCGP members). Postage included.




«xional Casemix Conference

Wednesday 9th September 1998

Brighton Metropole Hotel

The Narional Casemix Office invites health professionals,
managers, clinicians, suppliers and consumers in both the NHS
and private sector to submit papers and posters for presentation
ar this 2 day casemix conference.
The sessions will deal with the use of casemix across all health
sectors. The session themes include:

Primary care

Planning and decision making

Needs and outcomes assessment

Costing and benchmarking

Clinical setting .

Commissioning of healthcare
This is YOUR OPPORTUNITY to contribute to and

influence the direction of casemix development in the UK.

HOW TO RESPOND

Prepare a 250-500 word abstract of your proposed paper or
poster by Friday 10th March 1998, but first please contact
Carole Line at the address below for further information on
conditions and guidelines for submission.

Contact: Carole Line, Events & Publications Support Services
Manager, National Casemix Office, Information Management
Group, NHS Executive Headquarters, Higheroft, Romsey Road,
Winchester SO22 SDH. Tel: 01962 §44588 Fax: 01962 844711.

Executive
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measurement for babies, young children and the elderly.
Readings take ‘from the ear offer a precise and pleasant

3 YEAR ey DIt !e, medicﬁﬂy proven domeshc nebulisers.
GUARANTEE S Supph dly mouthplece, the Omron CXis light

Automatic inflation
top of the range ) v ,
memow f“u“ 0{ 13 orld Hypertension League

The World Hypertension League
recommends regular blood
pressure monitoring by
doctors and patients.

For further information contact: Hutchings Healthcare Ltd.,
18-20 The Business Park, Shoreham Road, Henfield, West Sussex, BN5 9SL
Tel: (01273) 495033, Fax: (01273) 495123, e.mail: derek_tyrrell@hhl.co.uk




